
I joined several gatherings in West Coast over the Chinese New Year period. It was great meeting everyone and
their families, and sharing the developments in and around their homes, including work that is going to begin on the

West Coast station of the Cross Island Line.

We were glad to see many residents eagerly waiting to see the Chingay floats, and
participating in the community carnival. Glad that many families spent the evening

celebrating Chingay @ The Heartlands together. 

We distributed porridge for Ramadan, for our residents as well
as workers in the area - thankful to our team from West Coast

Vista for organizing. 
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I hope that the year of the Dragon has been
off to a great start for everyone. 

It is with great pleasure to share with you the
festivities and celebrations that we have

enjoyed together. 
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